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September 1, 2020 
 
 
Keri Bostwick, Ed.D. 
Dean of Education and Exercise Science  
Dean of Accreditation and Assessment  
Oklahoma Wesleyan University 
2201 Silver Lake Road 
Bartlesville, Oklahoma 74006 
 
Dear Dr. Bostwick: 
 
Re:  Oklahoma Wesleyan University Operating in Oklahoma 
 
Oklahoma Wesleyan University (OKWU) complies with 70 O.S. §4103 and may operate as a 
degree granting institution in Oklahoma based on its participation in the Oklahoma Tuition 
Equalization Grant (OTEG) program.  The Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education 
(OSRHE) do not require authorization of specific sites within Oklahoma for private institutions 
participating in OTEG; therefore, all of OKWU’s sites located in Oklahoma are in compliance 
with OSRHE’s Institutional Accreditation and State Authorization policy. 
 
As a private institution, OKWU is not required to seek approval or exemption from the Oklahoma 
State Regents for Higher Education to offer: 1) courses at specific sites or 2) individual academic 
programs. 
 
Please contact this office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kyle Foster, Ph.D. 
Assistant Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
 


